MT. VERNON

COMMUNITY SCHOCOL CORPORATION

June 13, 2022,

Dear Members of the Mt. Vernon Community School Beard,

We recently received notification from the Bayer Fund that we are recipients of their America’s Farmers Grow
Communities program. On behalf of a local farmer, Bob Cook, | kindly request that the board accept this
$5,000 donation allocated to Mt. Vernon High School for STEM programming.

Sincerely,

Dr. Scott Shipley, Director of Curricutum
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